Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Re: Local Authority Emergency Assistance Grant
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
You asked:
1. How much was spent on local welfare assistance in the financial year 2020/21 (including administration costs and any additional Government funding such as the Local Authority Emergency Assistance Grant for Food and Essential Supplies or the Covid Winter Grant Scheme)?
2. What percentage of the overall expenditure was spent on administration costs as opposed to direct grants in 2020/21? 

3. What percentage of the overall expenditure was spent on the provision of furniture and/or white goods in 2020/21?

4. What were the number of completed applications to the scheme in 2020/21?

5. How many were successful in 2020/21?

6. If an applicant is not successful, do you direct them to other sources of help? If yes, please specify.

7. If you do provide furniture and/or white goods, what percentage of these items are provided as: 

A – New items

B – Preloved/reused items

C – A loan for furniture/white goods

D – Cash for furniture/white goods

E – Other (please specify)

If you do not know the exact percentage then please provide an estimate. 

8. Do you require applicants to have attempted other sources of support or take out an advance on their benefits before you will accept an LWAS application? If yes, please specify. 

9. What is the local welfare assistance scheme budget in your local authority for the financial year 2021/22 (including any additional funding above and admin costs etc.)? 

10. If you will have a scheme in 2021/22, what percentage of the budget is drawn from your core spending power and what percentage is being drawn from additional government funding (beyond the revenue support grant)? 

Answer:
Please find information in the attached spreadsheet

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
